

Read the following passage and answer all the questions.

The Young Mountaineer

A young mountain climber called Ana always wanted to climb the 15 highest mountains in the world. She is only 21 and now she's done it. She's the youngest female climber to complete the challenge. Ana was born in the mountains of France. Her parents were German, but before Ana was born they moved to a village near Mont Blanc, the tallest mountain in Europe. As a child of five or six, Ana dreamed climbing it. At 13, she finally did it. She read about famous mountaineers in a magazine, and started to dream of bigger mountains. 'I thought it would be a fantastic challenge and a lot of fun,' she said.

Ana's father, a climbing instructor, went with her on 13 of the 15 mountain climbs. On one of the climbs she met her best friend, Silvia. This was while she was training on Mont Blanc. It's still the mountain she loves most. Silvia climbed two of the highest mountains with Ana, including the famous Mount Everest.

In 2014, she finished the challenge by climbing the final mountain, Mount Lhotse, Nepal. She was interviewed by the climbing magazine she always read as a teenager. Ana said that she saw wild bears, snow leopards and mountain goats. While climbing she got an idea to start a charity to help the poor children who live there. She is currently training to be a teacher, and wants to open a school near Mount Lhotse.

For questions 1-3 please answer in complete sentences. (2 marks each)

1. Where is Ana from?

2. How old was Ana when she first climbed Mont Blanc?

3. Who usually joined her when she climbed mountains?

For questions 4-8 (✓) the box. (1 mark each)

4. Ana is the youngest woman to climb all 15 mountains.

True ☐ False ☐

5. Ana met her best friend on Mount Everest.

True ☐ False ☐

6. Ana's favourite mountain is

- A Mount Everest.
B Mount Lhotse.
C Mont Blanc.

A ☐ B ☐ C ☐

7. Ana would like to start a charity for

- A children.
B the environment.
C animals.

A ☐ B ☐ C ☐

8. Ana is going to be a

- A climbing instructor.
B travel guide.
C school teacher.

A ☐ B ☐ C ☐

Write the words in the box. (1 mark each)

9. Find the word in the passage which means the **OPPOSITE** of:

unknown (paragraph 1)

10. Find the word in the passage which means the **SAME** as:

last (paragraph 3)

Section R2 (7 marks)
Read the three advertisements for clothes shops and answer the questions. For each question choose the correct shop, A, B or C. You might need to choose each shop more than once.

Which shop, Amy's Store (A)
 Big Value (B)
 Carter's Clothes (C)

A

Amy's Store
The latest fashions - just for women
Come and see us today
Children welcome (play area on top floor)
Park Road, only 10 minutes from city centre

Open 7 days a week
Mon to Sat 9 am - 9 pm. Sun 10 am - 8 pm

Our sale is now on! 50% off dresses and shoes

Come and ask our friendly staff for advice
We're here to help!
Tel: 01787 673222

B

Big Value
New, good quality clothes - low prices
For men, women and children

West Port Shopping Centre
Take bus 2A from the central station (5 minutes)
Free parking next to shop

Open 10 am to 8 pm every day

Would you like to work at the best clothes shop in town?
We are looking for new staff now
Ask for the manager, Sue, for details

C

Carter's Clothes
'The best dresses in town'
New summer clothes on the first floor
Colourful men's and women's clothing and swimming costumes

Find us at 15, High Street - great city centre location

Open 9 am until 6 pm Mon-Fri. Sat 8 am - 7 pm
Sun 9 am - 1 pm

Please use city centre car park
Enjoy a hot drink or delicious cake in our coffee shop
See our website www.cartersclothes.com

.... only sells clothes for women?	example	A
.... has a place for children to play?	1	
.... is in the city centre?	2	
.... is next to a free car park?	3	
.... closes on Sunday afternoons?	4	
.... is selling clothes at cheaper prices than usual?	5	
.... wants to employ new people?	6	
.... has a café?	7	